
DATE: May 31st ,  2019  
School Council Em ail : legacy.ps@sc.yrdsb.ca 

   

Pr incipal: Shelley Jones Vice Pr incipal: Leeanne Hoover-Joy
School Em ail : legacy.ps@yrdsb.ca Phone: 905-472-4764

                  

 .   

 

KEY DATES

June 3rd-PA Day No School

June 5th-Eid -ul-Fitr

June 6th- Legacy Fun Fair

June 11th-Area Track and Field Meet

June 12th- Annie Concert

June 18th-Spirit  Day-Backwards Day

Please check our Calendar at :

ht tp://bit .ly/2DdPcaJ

      

This day t radit ionally begins ear ly 
w it h a prayer  cerem ony at  t he 

com m unit y m osque. Since t h is is a 
day t o celebrat e t he renewal of  

one's com m it m ent  t o Islam , people 
m ay wear  new clot hes as a sym bol 

of  f resh beginnings. Fam ilies 
t ypically visit  one anot her  and 

exchange good w ishes, hugs and 
handshakes and hom es are of t en 

decorat ed t o ref lect  t he fest ive 
at m osphere of  t h is special day. 

On t h is fest ive and m eaningful 
occasion for  m any m em bers of  t he 

Islam ic com m unit y, we w ish  
st udent s and fam il ies a happy 

celebrat ion.        

  

Wednesday, June 12t h

6:30 pm -8:00 pm          
 

Please Join Us at  
Legacy PS

Ticket s are st i l l   
available t o purchase 
on School Cash Online 

for  $5.00/ t icket

 

BBQ food orders and 
event  t icket s are st i l l  
available t o purchase 

for  t he Fun Fair  on 
School Cash Online unt i l  

Sunday, June 2nd. 

We are also in need of  
t ent s, folding t ables and 
large coolers t o bor row  
for  t he Fun Fair . If  you 
are able t o help please 

cont act  t he School 
Council at   

legacy.ps@sc.yrdsb.ca
We are st i l l  needing som e 
parent  volunt eers t o help 

supervise event s and 
inf lat ables f rom  6:00 

pm -7:30pm . Please em ail 
t he school council (em ail 
above) if  you are able t o 

help.

FINALLY...don't  forget  about  
our  Fun Fair  Book  Swap and 

Raf f le Basket s.

 See f lyers below

ANNIE                 EID -UL-FITR           

EBU LLETIN

LEGACY PU BLIC SCH O O L
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Volunt eer  Tea JUNE IS PRIDE MONTH       

WHAT'S GOING ON IN THE SCHOOL

ECO Club

Me to We

Student Council

Lunch Buddies

Wacky Snack

Library Helpers

Stacking Club

Peer Mediators

Equity Team

Healthy Schools Club

Annie

Office Helpers

Girls Can Run Program

Track and Field

Badminton

 

We would  l ike t o 
invit e all parent  

volunt eers t o our  
Volunt eer  Tea on 
Fr iday, June 14t h 

f rom  10:30 
am -11:30 am   in 

our  Learning 
Com m ons. 

We are so very 
grat eful for  our  
overwhelm ing 

parent  suppor t  at  
Legacy!  

 ARE YOU 
MOVING? 

If  you are m oving 
or  your  child w il l  
be at t ending a 

dif ferent  school in 
t he fall, please 

cont act  t he of f ice 
by May 31st  so we 

can plan 
accordingly.

Thank-you

Rainbow flags have existed in many configurations representing 
many peoples and experiences throughout human history. The 

current Pride flag?s exact colours and dimensions have changed from 
the Gilbert Baker flag, which first appeared as a representation of the 

LGBTQ+ community in 1977.  Although the Rainbow flag is still 
strongly connected to the LGBTQ+ community, it also is a 

representation of social change cited as being a symbol of hope and 
peace. LGBTQ+ refers to Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual, Transgender, and 

Queer or Questioning. The + refers to people who identify as 
Intersex, Asexual or an Ally. The month of June is Pride month. Many 
of our students, staff, parents/guardians and community members 
identify as members of the Rainbow or LGBTQ+ community. Flying 
the Pride flag not only signals that our schools are safe spaces for 

everyone, it also aligns with our Vision Statement and Guiding 
Principles of inclusion and student and staff well-being and our new 

Equity Plan. Our school district is showing our acceptance and 
celebration of the LGBTQ community during Pride month by raising 
the Pride flag at schools and offices across the YRDSB. We believe 

that our schools are safe spaces for everyone. Everyone has the right 
to be treated with dignity and respect. Additionally, regardless of 
your personal values and beliefs, we all must follow the Ontario 

Human Rights Code that protects marginalized groups from 
discrimination and harassment. We are flying the Pride flag to 

demonstrate our commitment to our community that discrimination 
and harassment of any kind will not be tolerated in our board or at 

Legacy PS.

 

 

 



Bike t o School Week, Rapt or  Day, Superhero day and our ,

Forest  of  reading w inners 

Congrat ulat ions t o our  Forest  of  Reading Award Winners. Each 

w inner  received a $25.00 Scholast ic Shopping Spree!

CHECK IT OUT!

Our grade 8 students  have 
spent  a great  deal of work to 

build and test  catapults. 
These are amazing! What  a 
wonderful hands- on design  

skill challenge for our 
students. 

Wow! What  a week for  Legacy Spir it ! 

GIRLS CAN RUN

For girls participating in the 

Funky Run with Legacy's 

Girls Can Run Program on 

Sunday, June 2, please 

m eet  at  t he * Var ley Ar t  

Gallery at  7:45 am . The 

race will begin at 8:15.



Dear Legacy Families, 

Our School Fun Fair is coming up on Thursday, June 6th.  We are hoping that this event might 
raise some funds for Legacy PS but more importantly, we wanted to host an event that would 
bring Legacy families together to celebrate the end of the school year. 

So far this year, your fundraising dollars have gone to the following: 
• Our incredible and engaging Forest of Reading program which provides our readers with 

new copies of Canadian literature (novels and picture books) to read, discuss and rate. 
This reading adventure is enjoyed by students in Kindergarten all the way to grade 8. 

• Thirty new chrome books, 2 tech tubs for storage and 6 desk tops. This brings additional 
tech into our school but it also replaces dated and no longer working technology. 

• Supporting our various school teams and other groups such as Me to We, attend 
tournaments and events. We use fundraising money to pay for a supply teacher so that 
a teacher/coach can attend an event. We also use some fundraising money to support 
the cost of additional tournaments. 

• Supporting Grade 8 graduation, we use some fundraising dollars to ensure that our 
Graduates have a fun party to celebrate their successes at no cost to the families. 

• Two school wide presentations for our students’ learning and engagement. 
 
This year, we are inviting every grade to create a basket for raffle. 
Families are asked to bring in a donation for their grade’s basket. 
Each grade will have a basket theme – listed on page two - and we 
are asking families to donate an item to their child’s class 
corresponding with that theme. Donated items should be new and 
gift cards ($5 - $10) are welcome.  

Please send your donations to school with your child. Donations will be accepted until Monday, 
June 4th. With your help, our Raffle Baskets will be a big success, fun for families and they will 
raise a little money for Legacy PS too. 



If you have any questions or concerns, please call the office and ask to speak with Shelley Jones 
or Leeanne Hoover-Joy. 

Legacy Raffle Basket Themes 

Some suggested ideas are in brackets – but please feel free to be creative. 

Kindergarten – Crafts for Little Kids (crayons, markers, 
paint, Crayola items, colouring books) 
 
Grade 1 – Toys Much Fun (small toys that kids like such as 
pokemon cards, squishies, little boxes of lego, small stuffed 
animals etc.)  

Grade 2 – Spa Day! (nail polish, face masks, creams, lip 
balm) 

Grade 3 – Arts and Crafts for Bigger Kids – (bead kits, 
crochet kits, crafts for kids 9 and up) 

Grade 4 – Outdoor Play and BBQ – (Beach toys, outdoor play 
balls, water toys) 

Grade 5 – I Love Chocolate and Candy – (chocolate bars, fun 
candy) 

Grade 6 – Sports (golf balls, soccer ball, tennis balls, sports 
magazine, trading card for sports) 

Grade 7 and 8 – Gift Card Basket – assorted $5 or $10 gift 
cards (Starbucks, Subway, Booster Juice, Pizza Nova) 



Legacy P.S’s Fun Fair 

Book Swap 
Legacy students may bring in their “gently used” books to the​ Library at 
recess​ ​for donation to the ​Book Swap.​ With each book donation, you will 
receive 1 ticket for you to select another book at the Fun Fair to take home 
and enjoy. ​1 book donated = 1 ​Book Swap​ Ticket.  

How does it work? 
Drop off your gently used books to Mrs. Walker in the library at 
any recess. You will receive a​ Book Swap ​ticket for each book 
you donate. 

During the​ Fun Fair, ​students may come to the​ Book Swap 
Tables and select a new book to take home.  You may use the 

Book Swap ​tickets​ received in advance from your own book donations to 
“purchase” these new-to-you books! 

If you did not donate to the swap, NEVER FEAR! You may still purchase a 
donated book at the Fun Fair by ​purchasing ​fun fair​ tickets for a dollar​. 
What a steal!  ​*Please note that the donation ​Book Swap ​tickets may only be 
used for purchasing ​Book Swap Books ​at the fair. 

 

Book Donation Criteria ​To ensure our “donated” books are fit for 
swapping, please check out the criteria below before bringing in your items: 

❏Books may be paperback or hardcover, and should be appropriate for 
grades PreK-8 only  ​( ie: no cookbooks, adult fiction, colouring/activity 
books, Happy Meal freebie books etc) 

❏Books must be in ​gently/good used condition:​ ie: cover is on, no rips, tears, 
or food stains  

❏Books with coloring or writing in them will be unable to be accepted  
❏Books with original owner names in the front covers are perfectly 

acceptable.   
❏Please note that the selection of books available to swap from will be 

based on the books donated. Please remember -​ your books are 
considered a DONATION ​:) We hope you will find another book to swap for, 
however, if not, please know your donation is greatly appreciated and we 
hope that another student will enjoy your special gift. 

If you have any questions please contact Mrs. Walker at the school - 
905-472-4764, or via email at ​kathryn.walker@yrdsb.ca​.   

Thanks so much in advance for your participation in the​ Book Swap! 
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